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Governor conveys greetings on the occasion of Nyethrii-Dow festival 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd.) had conveyed his 

warm greetings and good wishes to the people of the State on the festive occasion 

of Nyethrii-Dow. He expressed his hope that the festival of Aka (Hrusso) community 

of Arunachal Pradesh will usher-in peace, harmony and prosperity for all. 

In his message to the people on the occasion, the Governor said that the festivals 

bring all closer to their rich cultural heritage and the traditions, which are unique, 

because they offer an opportunity for everyone to get together for bonhomie and 

joyous moments. The ultimate benefit of a festival is a shared happy experience for 

those who participate in it. This reinforces the social bonds between the people who 

celebrate the event and shows strength and solidarity to others, he said. 

On this festive occasion, I join my Aka (Hrusso) brethren in offering prayers to 

Almighty God for peace and socio-economic wellbeing of all, the Governor said in his 

message. 
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